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VALLEJO TO PROVIDE TRANSPORTATION CONSULTATION TO BENICIA 

 
VALLEJO – The Vallejo City Council has approved a contract that will allow 

the City of Vallejo Transportation Division to provide consultation services to the 

City of Benicia.  

The City of Benicia’s Director of Finance Alan Nadritch retired effective June 

30, 2003. Part of his duties included the oversight and direction of the city’s 

transportation program. As a result of his departure, Benicia officials requested 

that Vallejo’s Transportation Division provide transit consulting services on a 

temporary basis.  

“We'll be overseeing their contractor that provides the service,” said Pam 

Lawrence, Associate Transportation Analyst for the City of Vallejo. “They have 

express service to Pleasant Hill BART, Sun Valley Mall, Vallejo Ferry Terminal, 

Vallejo Park & Ride and local general public dial-a-ride service.  We'll be seeing 

after their grants and capital needs as well.” 

Day-to-day transit operations are provided by MV Transportation. 

The consulting contract term will be for a period of one (1) year, with the 

option of up to two (2) one-year extensions. The City of Vallejo will receive 

$2,000 per month for the length of the contract. 
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